
 

 

  

 

 

 

         
 

 
 

Announcement 

  
  
          Hon”ble President of India Smt. Droupadi Murmu during her 

state visit to Suriname from 04-06 June 2023 announced extending 

the OCI card facility from the 4th generation to the 5th & 6th generation 

additionally for the Surinamese of Indian descent. 
 

2.      It is therefore, informed that People of Indian origin up to the 

6th Generation can now apply for an OCI card at the Embassy of India, 

Paramaribo. The link for the application is: 
 

https://www.indembassysuriname.gov.in/pages.php?id=19 
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